Jane Rasely

From: John W Carlbom <jcarlbom@seanet.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 1:39 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

The Winslow Hotel Project does not have enough parking for their guests.
Using the valet system will indeed back up traffic on Winslow Way. We have traveled extensively throughout the United
States, and no matter how we plan, we cannot turn the keys over to the valet in less than 10-15 minutes.

It is a lovely project but not for this space.
Thank you for reading.

John and Judy Carlbom

Current residence for 12 years:

144 Hall Brothers Loop Unit 102
Bainbridge Island

Former residence for 40 years:

257 Wood Ave SW
Bainbridge Island



